
 

 

 

 
5 September 2011 
 
 

Funding Update and Geelong Project 
 
Little Creatures is pleased to announce it has entered into a conditional facility 
agreement with the Commonwealth Bank of Australia (CBA) which will provide debt 
funding for up to $51 million over the next three years. 
 
This funding will be used for the refinancing of existing facilities as well as the 
development of a brewery in Geelong. The establishment of the CBA facility has also 
enabled Little Creatures to sign an agreement with Krones, for the construction and 
commissioning of a brew house to its agreed specifications. Having now received a 
Development Approval from the Geelong Council, it is anticipated the brewery will 
be operational by late 2012.  
 
It is anticipated that preparatory works on the Geelong site will commence shortly.  
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Ross Sudano     Howard Cearns 
Chief Executive Officer    Director 
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